
 
 
 
March 20, 2015 
 
 
 
On Thursday March 19, 2015 the PNB met in executive session to consider personnel 
matters concerning individual employees. Specifically, it approved terms of an 
employment contract with its prospective Executive Director. Minutes were also 
approved. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Janet Kobren, PNB Secretary 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section	
  396(k)(4)	
  of	
  the	
  Communications	
  Act. 
	
  


